
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No 013/2021 

Dated 13 Jan 2021 

  

To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers 

 

Temporary Closure of the Bar Council Secretariat 

at Wisma Badan Peguam Malaysia 

  

Kindly be informed that a staff member of the Bar Council Secretariat working on the 3rd 

floor at Wisma Badan Peguam Malaysia has tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

The Bar Council Secretariat will be temporarily closed until 17 Jan 2021 (Sunday).  We hope 

to resume operations on 18 Jan 2021 (Monday). 

 

Contact-tracing and sanitisation works at our premises are underway.   

 

The Bar Council encourages all those who have visited the Bar Council Secretariat on the 3rd 

Floor of Wisma Badan Peguam Malaysia on 8 or 9 Jan 2021 to be alert and take all necessary 

precautions.  Should you experience any fever or flu-like symptoms, please seek immediate 

medical assistance. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and we thank you for your understanding. 

 

A G KALIDAS 

Secretary 

Malaysian Bar 

 


